~ 347 Bey Street, Toronto,

November 88, 1932,

Dear Mrs. Starmer:

I have your letter of 17th.

‘Botoro anything of walue eould be
done, it woild be necessary to know just what the
materials are and whether or not appucatlc:n for re~
fund of duty has been made. Because goods sre not
made in Canada may be reason for taking the tariff
off, but umtil the tariff is taken off by statute,
I don't think the Lepertment would probably be
empowered to refund the duty.

Yours very truly,

Arthur Heighen.

Mrs. Betty Stovel Staruer,
Commonwealth Productions Limi ted,
475 Howe Street,

Victoris, B. C.
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